
 

 

        

 
December 16, 2016 

 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  
 
Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
 
Re:  Kalama Telephone Company – UT-160029 – CAF-BLS True-up Data 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 

Enclosed you will find for filing in this docket the CAF-BLS True-up Data provided to 
the Federal Communications Commission as required by 47 C.F.R. § 51.917 and 47 C.F.R. §  
54.304.  Public copies (redacted) and confidential copies of the filings are included.  

 
Native version of the enclosed CAF-BLS True-up Data are not available since the file 

was produced by National Exchange Carrier Association. 
 
Because of the CONFIDENTIAL nature of the information contained in the enclosed 

CAF-BLS True-up Data, pursuant to RCW 80.04.095 and WAC 480-07-160 the Company 
hereby asserts a claim of confidentiality.  The basis for this claim is that they contain valuable 
commercial information, including confidential cost and financial information.  Accordingly, in 
compliance with WAC 480-07-160(3)(c), unredacted and redacted versions are enclosed.   

  
If you have any questions about the filing, please contact me at 360-264-3155. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Rick Vitzthum 
Chief Financial Officer 

 
 


